From: Mathieu Gallant [mailto:gallantmathieu@hotmail.com]

Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 9:33 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>

Subject: Objection to Borden Gas Station

Hello

I would like to voice my opposition to the new Gas Station proposal for Borden.
3 stations are sufficient

Regards

Mathieu Gallant
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